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CITY OF RIALTO 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY NOTICE 

BASELINE ROAD BETWEEN JACKSON 
STREET AND CAMPHOR AVENUE 

 
September 26, 2024 
 
As part of street improvements for a new development, work on Baseline Road will need to be 
performed.  As a result, the westbound right lane (#2 lane) will be completely closed on Baseline 
Road between Jackson Street and Camphor Avenue reducing Baseline Road to one (1) lane in the 
westbound direction.  This work will take place from 7:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. on Monday, 
September 30, 2024, and Tuesday, October 1, 2024.  Access to all local businesses and 
residences will be available at all times. 
 

DATE & TIME LOCATION ROAD/DETOUR INFORMATION 
   

Monday, September 30, 
2024 & Tuesday, October 

1, 2024 

7:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

Baseline Road between 
Jackson Street and Camphor 

Avenue 

Complete closure of the 
westbound right lane (#2) lane on 
Baseline Road during work hours 

only. 

 
Safety is very important, please drive safely through the construction area, watch for workers, 
pedestrians, and vehicles; follow posted signs, and remember to drive slowly as reduced speed limits 
will be enforced in the work zone. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support during this improvement project.  For questions related to 
this traffic advisory please contact: 
 
 

Public Works Department 
Engineering Division (909) 421-4999 

Email: publicworks@rialtoca.gov 
Website: www.yourrialto.com 

mailto:publicworks@rialtoca.gov
http://www.rialtoca.gov/

